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Greetings:  The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, February 8, 2021, in the Band Room at the 
Complex, and conducted the following business: 
 
 Approved the minutes of the January 11, 2021 Regular and Organizational Board Meeting. 
 Approved the January Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the LaBrae Local Schools’ Strategic Plan. 
 Approved the voluntary transfer of James Bailey to the 6th grade social studies teaching assignment at LaBrae 

Middle School, effective for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 Approved the voluntary transfer of Erin Ott to the instrumental music position for grades 9-12 at LaBrae High 

School, effective for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 Approved John Wolford for the Career Based Intervention supplemental position for the 2021-2022 school year, 

which authorizes 10 days of extended service at the teacher’s per diem rate in accord with the LaBrae Teachers’ 
Association. 

 Approved the 2021-2022 Academic School Calendar. 
 Approved continuation of the Inter-District Open Enrollment Policy and Guideline for the LaBrae Local School 

District for the 2021-2022 school year, for open enrollment students from all other districts. 
 Approved a Family Medical Leave of Absence for a certified staff member, effective January 19, 2021 through 

April 13, 2021. 
 Approved Charlene Brandt as a substitute teacher to be utilized on an as needed basis for the duration of the 

2020-2021 school year, effective January 19, 2021 and to be paid at the Board approved per diem rate. 
 Approved a temporary resolution regarding the employment of certified substitute personnel pursuant to the 

authority granted in Section 3 of Amended Substitute House Bill 409 of the 133rd General Assembly, signed by 
Governor DeWine on or about January 7, 2021. 

 Approved Laura DelPiero as a substitute teacher on an as needed basis pursuant to the Amended Sub. House Bill 
409, and further temporarily amend BOE policy number 3120.04 through June 30, 2021 to permit the 
employment of non-degreed substitute teachers. 

 Approved academic supplemental positions for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 Acknowledged and accepted donations from: 

Donation From Donation To Donation Value 
Select Machine Inc. RoboVikes $500.00 
Western Reserve Veterinary Hospital – Dr. Mackenzie RoboVikes $500.00 
Class of 1955 Bascom Shoes/Students $220.00 
Anonymous Franks Scholarship $200.00 
Lynnette Blaney RoboVikes $200.00 
Molly Schwab Food Pantry $200.00 
Virginia Blaney Food Pantry $100.00 
Braceville United Methodist Church Food Pantry $100.00 
Lawrence Del Pizzo Bascom Library $100.00 
Petra Politsky Bascom Library $50.00 
Mary Weilacher Bascom Library $30.00 
Stephanie Uber Bascom Library $25.00 
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